ACTION, ADVENTURE, AND HOT, HOT STUFF!







The Dean's Message

Humber's School of Hospitality, Recreation & Tourism had a busy start to the academic year. Read about some of the highlights in this newsletter and see what we've been up to. We are achievers, we are leaders, and we are teaching and learning at its best! **Click here to submit your story.**

- Susan Somerville, RD, Dean, School of Hospitality, Recreation & Tourism

*This is an interactive pdf.



Humber HRT and the GTHA Honour Graduates

Humber College's School of Hospitality, Recreation & Tourism in partnership with the Greater Toronto Hotel Association (GTHA) honoured its first group of graduates from the Hotel Management Leadership program on September 22, 2016.

Read more >



Culinary Management Graduate Cooks for Royalty

How do you prepare to cook for royalty? Chef Vince Capitano used the knowledge and training he learned in the Humber Culinary Management Diploma Program to create an unforgettable meal.

Read more >

SUCCESS STORIES



Humber Culinary Grad Attends World Chef's Congress

Humber Culinary Management grad Ryan Collie recently had the opportunity to attend the 2016 World Chef's Congress in Greece. In a recent article on the CCFCC Junior Mise blog, Ryan tells us how he was selected for this once in a lifetime experience and recalls his favourite parts of the Congress.

Read more >





Humber Faculty Members Complete PhD Studies

The School of Hospitality, Recreation & Tourism is pleased to announce that faculty members Kristina Lisk and Leila Kelleher both recently completed their PhD studies.

Read more >

HRT OCTOBER 2016













Welcome Back Lunch Honours HRT Faculty and Staff

As HRT kicked off the 2016/17 academic year with its traditional Welcome Back Lunch, several team members were honoured with our 1st Annual HRT Recognition Awards for their hard work and dedication to our school. Here are some excerpts from their nominations.

Read more >

EVENTS COVERAGE



Holland Marsh Soupfest 2016

Team Humber warmed the guests of the 2016 Holland Marsh Soupfest and satisfied their palates, winning Best Soup in both the People's Choice and Culinary Institution categories for the second year in a row Led by Simon Stenekes and Mark Jachecki, a team of Culinary students took part in the event this past weekend.

Read more >



Fitness & Health Promotion Students Attend Leadership Camp

First semester Fitness and Health
Promotion students had an opportunity to
build relationships and develop leadership
skills during a field trip to Pursuit OCR.
During the trip, students bonded during a
team obstacle course race.

Read more >



Humber Culinary Olympic Team Brings Oktoberfest to Humber

With only a couple of short weeks to go, the team hosted its final fundraising event on September 28th in the Humber Room with a very fitting Oktoberfest theme. A German craft bier tasting was led by Richard Pitteway to start the evening, followed by a traditional Oktoberfest meal prepared by our culinary Olympic team chefs.

Read more >

FACULTY HIGHLIGHTS

Humber HRT Professor Named One of Guelph's Top 40 Under 40

Humber HRT Sport Management Professor Lisa Buchanan was recently named one of Guelph's Top 40 Under 40. According to Lisa, "sport and physical activity has just been a huge part of my upbringing and life, from playing basketball in the driveway with my brother to all the organized sport I've been a part of throughout my life, whether as an athlete, a coach or, now, an administrator," she said. "It's really moulded who I am and I want other people to experience that."

Read the full article on page 87 of guelphlife.

Read more >